

LODGE #84 - IOWA'S OLDEST SINCE 1888

215 N. 5th St. Burlington, IA 52601 (319) 753-5281 <u>E-mail</u>: donslarue@centurylink.net Artfarneys@aol.com

ISSUE #135

LODGE MEETINGS THURSDAY 3/6 & 3/20 @ 7:30

MARCH 2014

New Officers for 2014/2015

At our February 20th meeting, the following officers were elected for the 2014/2015 Lodge year. They are Dana Johnston, ER; Jeff Johnson, Leading Knight; Michelle Phillips, Loyal Knight; Justin Sapp, Lecturing Knight; Bill Miles, Treasurer; Art Klein, Secretary; Paul Miller, 3 year Trustee. We are still in need of some members to fill the appointed offices, so of you are interested in helping the Lodge, please contact Dana or Secretary Art Klein.

Lodge of Sorrow

Last month we lost two long time members of the Lodge. The first, Paul Fulton, Jr. joined the Lodge in December of 1945. Paul's father was the ER at the time of his initiation. Over the years, Paul held various offices in the Lodge. Paul is survived by his wife Lottie. The second member is Dick Robinson who joined the Lodge in March of 1955. Dick's father B.L. and brother "Sinker" were also former members of the Lodge. Our condolences go out to the families of these two members.

MARCH BIRTHDAYS

3rd Audrey Klein 17th Denny Brown 26th Mike Spieler, PER 9th Dick Lowe 21st Karl Daves 29th Matt McChesney 16th Jim Moss 25th Damie Long 31st Richard Brown

BREAKFAST ON SATURDAY MARCH 1ST!

SOCIAL HOUR 7:00AM – BREAKFAST 8AM- 11AM \$6.00 ALL YOU CAN EAT



Come and join us on Saturday, March 1st. Pancakes, sausage, bacon and biscuits & gravy will be served, all for the great deal of \$6.00. Of course, don't forget we will be having Bloody Marys and Mimosas for \$2.00 each.

Come and enjoy the fun of Breakfast with fellow Elks and friends....

MARCH 14TH DINNER

SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – \$7.50

On Friday the 14th we will be serving Fried Chicken & Catfish filets. Please plan to attend and bring a prospective new member or friend. We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation so we can make sure we have plenty of food available. A covered dish is always appreciated.

ENF Donation

Please remember that **you** can make a difference with your donation to ENF. This year our lodge received \$4000 from the ENF to support many of our wonderful outreach projects. For those new members who would like some additional information on ENF, please feel free to contact any Lodge officer with your questions.

Make sure to have your donation in to the lodge by March 15th 2014.

